Genet, Matthias pr— /\\/\—\
From: Little, Tom \ ) V o

Sent: 24 November 2009 17:00

To: Planning and Public protection

Subject: FW: DDD tree at 44 Queen's Grove

Attachments: summer 2008-09 550.jpg; summer 2008-09 545.jpg; summer 2008-09 544.jpg

summer 2008-09 summer 2008-09 summer 2008-09

2 45.j 4 MB 544.j 4 MB
RN SR Ipg (4 MB) A DDD TPO to be logged please.

Tom Little

Tree Officer /\‘\g'q "

Telephone: 020 7974 5283

From: refika ratib [mailto:refika@tatib.net] .
Sent: 23 November 2009 16:21 (/ % I\
To: Little, Tom /( ‘

Subject: Re: DDD tree at 44 Queen's Grove \ /

Hello Tom,
Thank you for your promt reply.

As we discussed on the phone, we have a tree which rapidly falling down.especially last few weeks after the
heavy winds. We are very concern that the tree is positioned in the drive at the front of the house where we use
a lot. We walk under it and also we patked our cars there. You told me that it is a lime tree and our address is;

44 Queen's Grove
St John's Wood NW8 6HH

Please also find attached photo of the tree. ) @Q[q Sg (Z/U

Kind regards,
Refika Ratib

From: "Little, Tom" [Tom.Little@Camden.gov.uk]
Date: 11/23/2009 06:06 AM

To: refika@ratib.net

Subject: Re: DDD tree at 44 Queen's Grove

Hello,
Please find attached the list of contractots as promised.

If you could reply to this message stating the species position and address of the tree and that it is dangerous
then I can get the paperwork arranged. I’d be very grateful if you can attach the photos also.
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